
From:  Gene Hugoson [Gene.Hugoson@state.mn.us] 
Sent:  Fri 8/1/2008 12:45 PM 
Subject:   Canceling August and September EQB meetings 
 
 
As the Board discussed at its June meeting, we would like to move toward a routine 
schedule of quarterly meetings, where possible.  
Accordingly, I’m cancelling the August and September meetings, although I’d ask that 
you keep the dates open on your calendars should an unexpected Environmental Review 
or other issue require action.  We will meet at the usual time in October to discuss the 
Water Availability Project and other matters. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Caution: This e-mail and attached documents, if any, may contain information that is 
protected by state or federal law. E-mail containing private or protected information 
should not be sent over a public 
(non-secure) Internet unless it is encrypted pursuant to Minnesota Department of 
Agriculture and State of Minnesota standards. This e-mail should be forwarded only on a 
strictly need-to-know basis. If you are not the intended recipient, please: (1) notify the 
sender immediately, 
(2) do not forward the message, (3) do not print the message and (4) erase the message 
from your system. 
 
 


